
 

810 West Markham Street – Little Rock, AR 72201 

Statement from LRSD 
December 15, 2020 

  

The Little Rock School District is saddened to learn of the passing of our long-
time employee Grover Casey on Monday.  Mr. Casey was a beloved member of 
the LRSD family for more than 20 years and served students and families at 
Bale, Hamilton, JA Fair, and most recently, Henderson, where he was the head 
custodian. By all accounts, Mr. Casey was always the first to step up and offer 
help to his school and district team members.  No job was too small. LRSD 
mourns his loss and extends prayers for his family, his friends, and his 
colleagues.  
 
  
 

 


